

District Installation

IPP Michael, CP John, PP Alex, PP Edward and PP Joyce have attended the District Installation on 2/7/10. Our lovely and talented PP Joyce was also the MC of the District event!

Club Meeting As our President Stephen is having his business trip in Europe, our Rotary Year was started & chaired by our energetic VP Stephen Tsai last Thursday. With Rtn. Spark as our guest speaker, he has not only provided us some health tips, but has also taught us a simple exercise to 收肚腩! If you wish to learn, please ask those who have attended the meeting.

Coming up events

Our Kingspark Camp is just around the corner, please get ready to learn, serve and enjoy!

SEE YOU ALL THIS FRIDAY!!

Our